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Health and Care Transformation Programme

Hello — and welcome to the December edition of the Health and Care Transformation
Programme newsletter where you can find out key updates and activities from the team.
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A few words from This month:
Robin and Clair...

We share the publication of Sir Jonathan Michael’s
progress report

We hear from four members of the Clinical and
Professional Transformation Panel, learning about their
motivation for being on the Panel

We share updates from four Transformation Projects
as they prepare for a busy 2022

The Clinical and Professional Transformation
Panel

The Panel is made up of a wide variety of clinicians
and professionals who provide advice to the
Transformation Programme and share our news
with colleagues. Continuing with our series on the
Panel, we hear from four members to find out their
motivation for joining.

Continued overleaf @


https://www.gov.im/media/1365879/independent-health-and-social-care-review-final-report.pdf
https://www.gov.im/media/1369371/clinical-professional-transformation-panel-list-v107-91221.pdf
https://www.tynwald.org.im/business/opqp/sittings/20212026/2021-GD-0087a.pdf

The Clinical and Professional
Transformation
Panel Continued...

"I am a paediatric Speech and

Language Therapist and I joined the

panel because I wanted to make sure

that Children's Services and Allied

Health professionals are represented.

I believe that more integrated

working and more integrated systems

result in real quality improvement,

enabling the population of the Isle of Man to
access health and care services, delivered by the
right people, at the right time for each individual
child, young person or adult. I want people to
feel listened to and supported during all of their
health and care journey and to be enabled to live
their best lives as a result of the excellent care
that they receive.”

Lesley Cherriman, Allied Health
Professional Representative

"I joined the transformation panel to ensure that
the role of pharmacy is well recognised by the
Transformation Board and to ensure that pharmacy
is integrated into the modern health and care
system that is emerging. It is of paramount
importance that we work collaboratively with our
colleagues in primary care, and develop a robust
system of communication across the whole health
and care platform. It has been professionally
frustrating for both myself and my colleagues that
our skills have not been totally recognised, and I
hope that the transformation will address this.”
Edwin Kinrade, Pharmacist Representative

Thank you to the Panel members who
have contributed so far — we’ll be
continuing our feature and hearing
from more Panel members in 2022!

Find out more about the
Transformation Programme

Visit our Website

Listen back to our Professional
Development Seminars — due to restart
in the New Year!

Contact us at:

HealthandCareTransformation@gov.im
Look back at our previous newsletters here
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https://www.gov.im/health-and-care-transformation
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